We have been asked..“When can | buy my 2024-2025 Vehicle

“—\“a“ Sticker and/or Pet Tag?”

Your current vehicle sticker will expire on June 30, 2024. The 2024-2025
‘aﬁ\s renewal applications will be mailed out the week of April 15th, and sticker will be
on sale from May 1st until June 30th. The cost of a basic sticker will remain at $10.

This year’s vehicle sticker, designed by Norridge Police Officer Pete Giannakopoulos,
celebrates the 25th Anniversary of the Norridge Police Department’s Shop with
a Cop Program. During the holiday season, through the pairing with a cop, area
children have the opportunity to shop for items that they may be in need of. Ten
years ago, the program expanded to include school supplies to help children start
off the school year with the tools they will need to succeed.

Village ordinance requires all vehicles registered to the Village of Norridge to obtain

a vehicle sticker as stated in Section 94-302. This includes, but is not limited to,

cars, trucks, motorcycles and trailers. Proof of registration is required for any vehicle that does not have a
preprinted application.

All dogs and cats in the Village must have an animal license on their collar at all times. The cost of each tag
is $5.00 and a current certificate of inoculation in conformance with state law must be on file with the Village.
No owner shall have more than three dogs or three cats, or any combination totaling more than three in any
single dwelling unit.

We strongly encourage you to skip the line and buy online! Online portal
opens May 1st at www.villageofnorridge.com




